
 

 
 
 
 
 
3 August 2021 
fyi-request-16008-c0f1c314@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Mr Floyd  
 
Official information request for household income of all Kāinga Ora houses in Point Chevalier. 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 8 July 2021 for a breakdown of total household 
income (before tax) of all Kāinga Ora houses in Point Chevalier. We have transferred this part of your 
request to the Ministry of Social Development (MSD).  
 
This information is not held by us but is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of 
MSD. In these circumstances, we are required by section (14 of the OIA / 12 of the LGOIMA) to 
transfer your request.  
 
You will hear further from MSD concerning this part of your request.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
 


